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October 28, 2003

The Honorable Marvin E. Pratt
President

Milwaukee Common Council

apd

Members of the Common Council

Dear President Pratt and Members of the Common Council:

The Charter School Review Committee is respectfully requesting the opportunity to
present to the Common Council, the findings of the annual report as required under
Section 320.41 (8) of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances. In the past, this report has
been reviewed by the Steering and Rules Committee prior to submission to the full
Common Council.

As always, if you have any further questions on this matter please contact: Mr. Michael
Soika, Director of the Department of Administration, at #3828.

Sincerely,

Wt

Michael Soika
Director
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